
From: John  

Sent: 11 January 2016 17:15 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: Land to the South of Moor Lane (SR4.10) in Ainsdale 

 

Dear Carmel Edwards, 
  
Please find attached photos of the land to the South of Moor Lane (SR4.10) in Ainsdale, 
which is one of the sites in Sefton’s Local Plan to provide more housing. These photos were 
taken very recently and shows that the existing pond has swelled considerably. Could you 
please pass on to Martin Pike. 
Thank you. 
  
Yours 
John Baker 
  
Moor Lane 
Ainsdale 
Southport 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


